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THE MARION WATER DEPARTMENT IS REQUIRED TO MONITOR YOUR DRINKING WATER FOR SPECIFIC CONTAMINANTS ON A REGULAR BASIS.  RESULTS OF REGULAR MONITORING ARE AN INDICATOR OF WHETHER OR NOT YOUR DRINKING WATER MEETS HEALTH STANDARDS.  DURING MAY 2020, WE DID NOT COMPLETE ALL REQUIRED MONITIORING FOR TOTAL COLIFORM BACTERIA AND THEREFORE CANNOT BE SURE OF THE QUALITY OF YOUR DRINKING WATER DURING THAT TIME.
PLEASE SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH ALL THE OTHER PEROPLEWHO DRINK THIS WATER, ESPECIALLY THOSE WHO MAY NOTHAVE RECEIVED THIS NOTICE DIRECTLY (FOR EXAMPLE, PEOPLE IN APARTMENTS, NURSING HOMES, SCHOOLS, AND BUSINESSES).  YOU CAN DO THIS BY POSTING THIS NOTICE IN A PUBLIC PLACE OR DISTRIBUTING COPIES BY HAND OR MAIL.
THERE WAS A MISCOMMUNICATION BETWEEN THE LABORATORY AND THE PICK- UP OF THE SAMPLES THAT HADBEEN COLLECTED.  WE HAVE SINCE MADE ARRAGEMENTS FOR OUR WATER SAMPLES TO BE PICKED UP AT A DESIGNATED LOCATION.
SHOULD YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS CONCERNING THIS NON-COMPLIANCE OR MONITORING REQUIREMENTS, PLEASE CONTACT:
BRIAN MOORE, WATER AND WASTEWATER SUPERINTENDANT AT (334) 683-8642.
